
 

 

 

 

Hello children 

How are you all?  This week’s story is called “Don’t Hog the Hedge”.  It is about a kind 

hedgehog who shares her nest with the other animals that want to hibernate through 

the winter.  She is such a lovely friend to the animals and ends up running out of 

space in her nest.  The other animals then decide to find somewhere they can all fit 

and hibernate together.   

 

What have you all been up to?  I hope you’ve been enjoying the hot weather we have 

been having.  I haven’t had any work from some of you in a while – please do send me 

photos of what you have been doing.     

Have a great week. 

Take care, be safe and be good!   

Miss Mendis   

Are you a good friend? 
 

Hattie the hedgehog in the story was such a  

              kind and lovely friend.  

 

     What do you think makes a good friend?   

 

I’m sure you all must be missing your friends at  

    Nursery so this week can you draw of  

               yourself and your friends?  

 

          Can you tell me why they are your  

  friends and what makes you a good friend?   

 


